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Epistle – Gal 2:16-20; Gospel – Lk 8:5-15, Tone 4 

 

DIVINE LITURGIES FOR THIS WEEK 
 

Fathers of the 7th Ecumenical Council,  
October 13, 2013  
9:00 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
11:30 AM Lit. + Helen Lykosh Druyos 
 r/by M/M Peter A. Schroeck 
Monday, October 14, 2013 
No Liturgy Scheduled 
Tuesday, October 15, 2013 
7:20 AM Lit. + Matthew H. Herbert r/by Mary Blois 
Wednesday, October 16, 2013 
7:20 AM Lit. + Mary Kreiger r/by Tulys Family 
Thursday, October 17, 2013 
7:20 AM Lit. + Babs Kovacs r/by Helen Duda 
Friday, October 18, 2013 
8:45 AM Lit. + Helen & George Melnykevich r/by Family 
Saturday, October 19, 2013 
8:00 AM Lit. + Anna Sech (1st Anniv.) 
 r/by Maria, Oksana, Michael 
5:00 PM Lit. + Eva Rylyk r/by Family 

22nd Sunday After Pentecost, October 20, 2013  
Epistle – Gal 6:11-18; Gospel – Lk 16:19-31 
9:00 AM Lit. + Barbara Grausam r/by Nick Lyszyk 
11:30 AM Lit. For God’s Blessings on Our Parishioners 
 
 

 
Calendar Dinner Dance 

St. Ann's Society will sponsor its annual 
Calendar Dinner Dance on Saturday, Oct. 26, 
2013, in the school auditorium.  Enjoy a night of 
dining and dancing from 6:30 p.m. to 11:30 p.m.,  
a lavish buffet by Pantagis Diner and DJ music. 
Tickets are $30 per person and can be purchased 
by calling the church office at 732-826-0767, or 
after liturgies from members.  Get your tickets 
soon! 
 
Autumn Breakfast Buffet 
 All you can eat!  The Holy Name Society is 
sponsoring an Autumn Breakfast Buffet on Sunday, 
November 17, 2013, in the school cafeteria from 
8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The menu includes made-
to-order omelets, made-to-order pancakes and 
waffles, scrambled eggs, bacon, sausage, hash 
browns, egg soufflé, fruits, juice and coffee or 
tea, and more… 
 Tickets are available in advance after liturgies 
or by calling Charlie Boyko at 732-254-3966. 
 
Donation to School on 50th Anniversary 
$1,000.00 – Joanne Kara 
 
Donation to Church 
$100.00 – Nadiya Chernitska 
 

Generations of Faith 
 A meeting of the GOF committee will be held 
next Saturday, Oct. 19 after the 5:00 PM Liturgy. 
The Generations of Faith program provides faith 
formation and religious education opportunities 
for parishioners of all ages.  GOF events offer to 
all members of the parish (and guests!) the 
opportunity to share a simple meal together, join 
in common prayer and  gather for the presentation 
and discussion  on a spiritual topic  that helps 
participants to live faithfully and lovingly in their 
everyday lives.  
 

Holiday Bazaar 
 The annual Holiday Bazaar sponsored by the 
Family and School Association will be held on 
Sunday, Nov. 10 from 11:00 AM to 5:00 PM.  Mark 
your calendar! 

 
"Believe for Life - The Creed" DVD 
"The Creed" is a video production of the Ukrainian 
Catholic Archeparchy of Philadelphia featuring English 
and Ukrainian segments to be used as an evangelization 
approach for our church.  The video was mailed to 
8,500 households throughout the archeparchy, together 
with supplemental teaching pamphlets in English and 
Ukrainian. The video is also  available on the 
archparchy's website www.ukrarcheparchy.ua and is 
already posted on YouTube and Facebook. "The Creed" 
is the first of three DVDs being released in September. 
The second video will come out in November and will 
explain why we need to go to church and what are the 
essential benefits, including sacramental and social. 
The third one will be released around Christmas and it 
will emphasize “come home, come back to church.” If 
you need some extra copies of the video to give it to 
your friends or relatives, please see Fr. Ivan  or pick up 
more copies in the church’s vestibule. 
 
Memorial Bricks 

Three hundred bricks  have been installed in front 
of the school, featuring the names of alumni and other 
people with ties to the school. The bricks are in honor 
of parishioners and students and many are in  memory 
of former students and faculty that graced the halls of  
ACS  and left an indelible mark. A huge THANK YOU 
goes out to everyone that donated money to our BRICK 
fund. A special thank you goes out chairperson of the 
“Brick Campaign”  Rozalia Czaban and her husband 
Joseph for overseeing the order shipments and the 
installation process. 

 
WELCOME TO OUR PARISH! 

Our warmest welcome to our visitors! We are 
glad you came to celebrate the Eucharist with us 
today. We thank God for you! Do not hesitate to let 
us know how we may serve you. Every family and 
single adult to be considered an active parishioner of 
Assumption Parish must be properly registered in the 
Parish, receiving and regularly using the Parish 
Weekly Collection Envelopes. Only in this way can 
the Pastor issue documents attesting to Catholic 
practice of the faith and Parish membership, e.g. a 
letter to be a Godparent or Sponsor.  The neglect of 
regular church attendance and regular use of the 
envelopes can lead to serious difficulties at the time 
of baptisms, weddings, funerals, etc. (not to 
mention Judgment Day!) 

If you have not registered or need to correct 
some of the information in our file, please fill out 
this form and check (X) the appropriate box below. 
 
Name:______________________________________ 

  
Address:____________________________________ 

  
City:_______________________________________  
 
State:________Zip:____________ 
 
E-Mail:_____________________________________ 
 
Comment: 
___________________________________________ 
( ) I am a visitor.  
( ) I am interested in parish membership.  
( ) Change of Address / Telephone Number. 
( ) I am moving out of the Parish.  
( ) I would like to be visited by a priest. 
( ) I would like to learn more about the Catholic 
Faith.  
Please return this form via the collection basket 
or mail to the rectory. 


